Malk to Remember

Longmont United Hospital BirthPlace invites all families and friends who have experienced a miscarriage, still birth or other infant death to attend our annual Walk to Remember.

We invite all those who have lost a baby at any time during their life to join us in remembering and honoring each child.

Saturday, October 7, 2017 9:30 – 11:30 a.m. Longmont United Hospital

9:30 a.m. Check-in and refreshments

10 - 11:30 a.m.

Speakers and Invocation
Reading of Children's Names
Memory Walk

For more information, please call 303-651-5295.

Longmont United Hospital

**Centura Health.

Pregnancy and Infant Loss Support Group: Last Tuesday of each month. 6 – 7:30 p.m. Call 303-485-4224.

We are part of Centura Health, the region's leading health care network.

Och thrus Health does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, age, sex, religion, creed, ancestry, sexual orientation, and marital status in admission, treatment, or participation in its programs, services and activities, or in employment. For further information about this policy contact Centura Health's Office of the General Counsel at 303-485-3439. Copyright © Centura Health, 2017. ATENCIÓN: Si habla español, tiene a su disposición servicios gratuitos de asistencia lingüística. Llame al 720-321-0490, CHÚ Ý: Nếu bạn nơi Tiếng Việt, có các dịch vụ hỗ trợ ngôn ngữ miễn phí dành cho bạn. Gọi số 720-321-0490.